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CHRISTMAS DINNER: Is on Thursday 10th of December, this is available to all pupils at a cost of 
£2:60. Children do not bring their uniform to school on this day. Santa and his elf will be making 
a special appearance to Knocknagor after the Christmas Dinner.  
 

NEW ADMISSIONS P1 2021 – 2022 – The Education Authority plans to 
continue online applications for next year’s intake. This will be published on 
their website. Admissions will be live from Thursday 7th January 2021 at 12 
noon. Applications will close on Friday 29th January 2021 at 12 noon. We will 

keep you posted!  
 
CHRISTMAS SHOW: Is on Thursday 10th of December. Unfortunately, due to COVID 
restrictions parents are unable to attend the show this year.  If you would like a DVD copy of 
the performance, please inform the school office by 9:30am on Wednesday. DVD’s will cost 
£8 per copy.  

 

PTA: Thank you very much to our hard working PTA Committee and 

volunteer team for yet another successful fundraiser and to our parents who 

supported our Christmas Hamper draw extremely well.  
 

COMMUNICATION: We continue to use our outstanding school website which is updated regularly 
with holiday lists, dinner menus, information on what your child is learning etc.  This gives you a 
lovely insight into life here in Knocknagor - so do have a look and check back regularly. 

 

COVID-19: The school will be open until Monday 21st of December however we are also 

facilitating children who are opting out / unable to attend school next week. Children will 

not be marked absent and Learning Packs will be available on Friday for any child who 

requires one. Please ring the school office to inform Mr Cunningham.  
 

 

Dates for your Diary 

Christmas Holidays: 12pm finish on Monday 21st of December and children back to school 

on Tuesday 5th of January.  

February Midterm: Children off school 18th, 19th, 20th and 22nd of February.  

 

The Staff would like to wish you all 

a very Happy and Peaceful Christmas and Prosperous New Year. 

 

http://www.knocknagorps.com/
https://www.stjosephsdrumquin.com/

